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The annual Cameron Hall Charity Sleepover will be taking place on the 27th of September. All 
proceeds from the go to charity, and last year we raised over $1700. Our chosen charity for this 
year is Youth Focus. Youth Focus provides support, education and personal development services 
to young people at risk. Their services include camps, support groups, counselling, a drop-in 
facility, and parent support.  Their main focus is to provide young people with strategies, 
information and support so that they may learn to resolve the situations themselves. 
 
 

Sponsorship Form 
 
Sleepover Attendee Details 

Name:              
Address:            
              
E-mail:              
Phone No:              
 
Sponsor Details 
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